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Bayfront Family Center Open to Public Until September 18 (revised)

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth Parks and Recreation Division invites the public to
participate in activities and utilize the free equipment available at the Bayfront Family Center in
Bayfront Park. The public can enjoy the innovative playground, frisbee golf, fly kites, play
volleyball, kickball,or croquet, and have access to sheltered seating, extra bathrooms and

concessions.

The Family Center is open from 11:00 AM to 7:00 PM, Monday through Thursday. The Family
Center will be closing out the summer season on Thursday, September 18, 2014.

For more information, please call the Parks and Recreation office at (218) 730-4300.
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